Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region Il — Central Luzon
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN
Capitol Compound, City of Malolos

November 27, 2017

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Secondary/Elementary School Principals
Technical Vocational Administrators/OICs

Please advise your District EPP/TLE Advisers, Coordinators, TLE/TVE
Heads/Coordinators, 1* Place Winners and Coaches-Technolympics on the following changes
due to the new schedule of Regional Festival of Talents (RFOT):

1. The new schedule of EPP/TLE Advisers, Coordinators and TLE/TVE
Heads/Coordinators Meeting at Carlos Gonzales High School is on December 7,
2017 instead of December 11, 2017, same time, agenda, and venue as stated in
Division Letter No. 204, s. 2017; and

2. The meeting of 1" Place Winners and Coaches-Technolympics is on December 7,
2017 instead of December 8§, 2017 and it will be held at Carlos F. Gonzales HS
same time, and agenda as stated in Division Letter No. 205, s. 2017.

Please be guided accordingly. Your usual participation and cooperation is highly

appreciated.
' ﬂmﬁ‘r{: ALIP, Ph.D., CESO V

chools Division Superintendent
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